KDT

2023

Information Day

and Networking Event

The KDT 2023 Information Day on March
the 6! in Rome is the continuation of the
successful series of ECSEL Italy Days, and
aims to be the reference forum for Italian
companies and academia interested in
participating to the calls of the KDT Joint
Technology Initiative and other H2020
funding programs.

The morning will be dedicated to the KDT
calls and to future EU funding initiatives for
Electronic Components and Systems in the
Horizon Europe programme and in the

coming European Chips Act, with
presentations by the KDT Office, public
authorities, and representatives of
industrial institutions.

In the afternoon, projectideas and
partnership opportunities from recent
brokerage events will be illustrated.
Representatives of the funding institutions
and of ECSEL Italy will be available for
further clarifications to the parties.

Preliminary program

* ECSEL Italy achievements in 2022

* KDT JU: results of 2022 calls and preview of 2023 calls

* MUR and MIMIT approach to calls 2023

* The Italian high level technical board on semiconductors
* Project ideas for the 2023 calls
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Registration: participation is free, but registration one week in advance is mandatory to
access the site. Registration form will be soon available at: https://www.aeit.it/ecsel

The ECSEL Mirror Group Italy has been established in Italy at the end of 2015, with the purpose to support the Italian participation in the
ECSEL Joint Undertaking. Itinvolves the Italian government through the Ministries of Research and University (MUR) and of Economic
Development (MIMIT), the Regions, the Large Enterprise, the SMEs, the ANIE Federation and AEIT-AMES.




